
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
May 5, 2003 

 
Members Present:  Beardsley, Cooney Elliott, Hands (Chair), Mace, Owen, Rowland, Share 
(secretary), Stirling 
 
Meeting was called to order by Hands at 8:03 A.M. 
 
Minutes of April 28, 2003, were approved.  
 
The committee approved a response to the Senate request for PSC input regarding ways that the 
faculty might contribute regularly to the evaluation of the Dean. 
 
The committee discussed proposed changes to the Department of Psychology evaluation 
procedures document. 
 
The committee acknowledged receipt of the proposed guidelines for Communication Studies, and 
will consider the proposal next fall. 
 
The committee concluded its business for the year by discussing a draft of the PSC report to the 
Faculty Senate. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:36 A.M.   
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